
 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 

 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 

 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 

 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 

 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 

 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 

 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 

 Cougar Crest 

2013 M
BEST OF CLASS & DOUBLE GOLD INDY  

INT’L WINE COMPETITION 

 

This world class Merlot from our estate 
vineyards shows classic varietal character of 
black cherry, olive, herbs, and red currants.  

Balanced acidity and supple tannins     
complement the rich mouth feel.  The 

finish languishes with toast, vanilla, and 
mocha notes.  Experience Merlot as it was 

meant to be. 


